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September 19, 2022

Mr. Eric Turman
Superintendent
Harrisburg School District
1601 State Street
Harrisburg, PA 17103

Dear Mr. Turman,

On behalf of the Board of Trustees and the Administration of Capital Area School for the Arts Charter
School, please accept this as our Letter of Intent for the 2022-2023 Charter Renewal Process.

The primary contact for the renewal process is:

Timothy Wendling, Chief Executive Officer/Principal
Capital Area School for the Arts Charter School
150 Strawberry Square
Harrisburg, PA 17101
Phone: 717-732-8450
Email: twendling@casa-arts.org

We look forward to working with you through this process.

Sincerely,
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Timothy R. Wendling Brian Griffith
CEQ/Principal Board President

cc Brian Carter, Board President

Dr. Lori Suski, Court-Appointed Receiver for Harrisburg School District
Dr. Marisol Craig, Assistant Superintendent
Chris Celmer, Director, Harrisburg School District Partnership/Office of Receiver
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